
COMPLAINTS PROCEDURE MOTION 
 
 
The motion below was put to Council at the meeting on 10/11 April 2021 and it was agreed 
that it would remain on the table until a response has been received from PBANZ regarding 
ACP candidates. 
 
Motion: 
NZAP Council recognises the concerns about ceding sovereignty expressed by WO members 
of Council, but in balancing up the concerns about the lack of forensic skills, the difficulty of 
attracting members to complaints procedures, and the possibility of double jeopardy, we are 
announcing to members that we will no longer offer a complaints process inside of NZAP, but 
we will be supporting members and WO members who have complaints made against them 
that are heard either by PBANZ or by HDC.  
Moved by Lynne/Paul  
 


